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    Broadwaters Babbler – Friday 9th November 

 

Dawn Ferdinand—Proud Head teacher of The OUTSTANDING Willow Primary School and Children’s Centre 

Please turn over 

BBC Children in Need  
 

Please help us to raise funds for BBC Children in  Need.   

 

16th November  - Bring you child to nursery in fancy dress—  

Donation £1 

20th November - Cake Sale—Please donate cakes for the stall  

 

KEY DATES  

4th December-Training Evening pick up by 5pm (Garden Room)  

21st December—Last Day of Term. 

7th January –start of new term  

 

London Zoo Trip 23rd November 
Thank you to all those who have paid for the trip.   

If you are travelling by coach—please arrive at the children’s centre for 8:45am.  We will be leaving 

promptly at 9am.  We will be unable to wait for late arrivals.   

If you are making your own way to the zoo, please arrive at the zoo for 10am.    

Forest 2 and 3 classes will be open for children.  Forest 1 and Garden Room will be closed.   



New Year, New You!!! 

Do you need help with your upcoming new years resolutions?  Broadwaters 

Children’s Centre has some exciting new events coming: 

 

Stop Smoking Clinic—starting in January dates and day to be confirmed  

12 week Weight Loss Group—starting in January date and day to be confirmed.   

 

If you would like to take part in either of these groups please register your interest with either Jaala, 

Taquilla or Dee.  Or call us on 0208 885 8801 to reserve your place.      

 

Christmas Events  

Messy Christmas  

Sat. 15th Dec 2-4pm  Entrance £3 per child 

Forest Room Christmas Shows 

Fri. 14th Dec 2:30pm Mon. 17th Dec 9:30am Tickets £1 

Christmas Jumper Day  

14th Dec suggested donation £1  

School Admissions  
If your child was born between 1 September 2014 and 31 August 2015 you need to apply for your 

child’s school place for September 2019.  

The closing date for applications is 15th January 2019.  All applications need to be made online.  

If you require support to make your application please speak to our reception team and they can 

make an appointment for you with Verona who can help you.   


